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The Public Affairs committees have been busy!  If you are a returning 
committee member or if you are interested in helping us with what we do 
please join—it’s so easy, just visit the online form!   

 Education Committee is hosting a webinar: Impact Statements—Why? How? So 
What? on November 9 at 3:00pm EST 

o Have you been asked to submit an impact statement? Not exactly sure 
what is needed? Join us as we navigate the process and talk about the 
whys of our annual impact statement submissions. (The recording of this 
webinar is available on the Webinar Archives page.) 

 Advocacy Committee would like to encourage you to help promote Dining In Day, 
December 3rd  

o Please take a look at the resource page 
https://www.aafcs.org/fcsday/home and watch our Facebook page—more 
to come!  

 Marketing Committee reminds us that we can order NEAFCS-branded 
merchandise at any time https://neafcs.memberclicks.net/neafcs-store   

 
I look forward to working with you as we progress through the Public Affairs year. 
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